
From: Vielhauer, Trina
To: Mansfield, Geofrey; Moody, Melinda
Subject: Northwest Florida biomass
Date: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 7:40:00 AM

Just FYI
Yesterday we received the application for the Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center.  You
may recall this is the biomass plant proposed for Pt. St. Joe.  The applicant withdrew this
application quite awhile ago after the draft permit was issued and petitions were filed.  I believe it
is for the same site but they have changed the project a little bit (e.g. different turbines).  We told
the press office so they are aware in case inquiries come in.  We will keep you posted.
 
Trina Vielhauer
Chief, Bureau of Air Regulation/Acting Division Director
Florida DEP Division of Air Resource Management
850/717-9000
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